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Shobnall Primary School, Shobnall Road, Burton upon Trent, Staffordshire, DE14 2BB

Telephone:  01283 239100     Facsimile: 01283 239105
E-mail:  headteacher@shobnall.staffs.sch.uk
8th September 2016 
Dear Parents and Carers
A WARM WELCOME TO YOU ALL FOR THE START OF THE NEW SCHOOL YEAR!
School Photographer Tuesday 13th September 2016
Please note that the school photographer will be here in school on Tuesday 13th September 2016 to take photographs of all the children. Individual photographs and family groups will be taken.
Parents will be sent a proof of all photographs taken. Please note that you are under no obligation to buy.

There will also be an opportunity for pre-school children to have a photograph taken with older brothers and sisters.  If you would like your pre-school children included please arrive at the School Hall at 8.30 a.m. with all your children. 
School Ties

If you would like to purchase a school tie in time for school photos they can be purchased from the school office (elasticated infant tie £4.00 and junior tie £4.75). If paying by cheque, please make cheques payable to Shobnall Primary School. Wearing of school ties is optional.
Please note: items of school uniform are available from Clothing4 Schools in Anglesey Road and Pupils Schoolwear in Swadlincote. School uniform information sheets are available from the School Reception Foyer.
Yours sincerely
Mr R Cruise

Head Teacher
�








Head Teacher: Mr R Cruise
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